Lunch Payment Program

Important Information
Plainville Public Schools

School Food Service
Judy White-Food Service Director
jwhite@plainville.k12.ma.us
508-699-1329

Dear Parents and Guardians,
[t is strongly recommended that all children have money on their lunch accounts. All
money stays with your child through the sixth grade.

Here are your simple choices:

1. Make your lunch payments on line. Go to www.myschoolbucks.com and make
payments. If you do not have your child’s ID number contact the food service
office at the above information.

2. Send in a check for with your student name on the memo line. Lunch is $2.25
that includes milk. Milk only is $.50. May I recommend $67.50 for 30 lunches and
$10 for milk (white or chocolate) customers only.

3. Your child may pay cash for lunch but this is not recommended as money

gets lost and it slows down our lunch lines.

Frequently Asked Questions

¢ Snacks are available at the Wood School. Your child may use their account
to make these purchases or notify the food service office if you want snack
purchasing shut off.

e Ice Cream/Snacks are available at the Jackson School on Friday only. Send in
$.75 cash on Fridays only.

e  Your child may purchase milk on a daily basis. Send in $10 for 20 milks.

e Ifyou pay on line your account will notify you when you are getting low.

e You will receive a yellow notice via your child’s backpack
when your account is low or negative. Please look for these on Tuesdays.

e Please make sure your account is in the positive.

e Asalways, contact Judy White for any questions, problems or suggestions.



